
$450,000 - 908 S Kachina, Mesa
MLS® #6858973 

$450,000
4 Bedroom, 2.00 Bathroom, 1,296 sqft
Residential on 0 Acres

MESA TIERRA UNIT 2, Mesa, AZ

A must see remodeled home in the heart of
Mesa. This beautiful 4 bedroom 2 bath block
home has everything you are looking for. This
property has new neutral tiled floors
throughout and carpet in the bedrooms. The
kitchen has quartz countertops with stainless
steel appliances as well as new shaker
self-closing cabinets throughout. The kitchen
flows into the dining and family room for
entertaining. Both bathrooms have new
cabinets and sinks as well as hardware. New
sliding shower doors and toilets in both
bathrooms. Upgraded lighting and ceiling fans
throughout home. Property is close to
downtown Gilbert, Mesa, fine dining and
shopping as well as the US60 freeway. Come
take a look for yourself you won't be
disappointed.

Built in 1974

Essential Information

MLS® # 6858973

Price $450,000

Bedrooms 4

Bathrooms 2.00

Square Footage 1,296

Acres 0.20

Year Built 1974

Type Residential

Sub-Type Single Family Residence



Style Spanish

Status Active

Community Information

Address 908 S Kachina

Subdivision MESA TIERRA UNIT 2

City Mesa

County Maricopa

State AZ

Zip Code 85204

Amenities

Amenities Near Bus Stop

Utilities SRP,SW Gas3

Parking Spaces 4

Parking RV Gate

Pool None

Interior

Interior Features High Speed Internet, 9+ Flat Ceilings, No Interior Steps, Pantry, Full Bth
Master Bdrm

Heating Electric

Cooling Central Air, Ceiling Fan(s)

Fireplaces None

# of Stories 1

Exterior

Exterior Features Private Yard

Lot Description Dirt Back, Grass Front, Auto Timer H2O Front, Auto Timer H2O Back

Roof Foam, Rolled/Hot Mop

Construction Painted, Block

School Information

District Mesa Unified District

Elementary Lindbergh Elementary School

Middle Taylor Junior High School

High Mesa High School

Listing Details

Listing Office ProSmart Realty
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